
From: Havelaar, Christiaan
To: janis@horizonh2o.com
Cc: Lassell, Susan; Risse, Danielle; Lloyd, John
Subject: RE: Sites DPRs
Date: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 3:37:03 PM

Hi Janis,
The DPRs have not been sent yet but I have reached out to Jackie and we are figuring out the best
way for me to transfer them to DWR. I’m sure it will happen tomorrow or Thursday at the latest.
 
 
 
 

From: Janis Offermann <janis@horizonh2o.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 3:18 PM
To: Havelaar, Christiaan <Christiaan.Havelaar@icf.com>
Cc: Lassell, Susan <Susan.Lassell@icf.com>; Risse, Danielle <Danielle.Risse@hdrinc.com>; Lloyd, John
<John.Lloyd@hdrinc.com>
Subject: Sites DPRs
 
Hi Christiaan
Do you know if the individual electronic DPRs have been delivered to DWR?  Yocha Dehe submitted
their request for consultation to DWR yesterday, so I imagine they would like to turn them over to
the tribe soon.
Thanks
janis
 
Janis Offermann
Cultural Resources Practice Leader
Horizon Water and Environment
400 Capitol Mall, Suite 2500
Sacramento, CA 95814
916.465.8076 – office
530.220.4918 – mobile
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